
 

 

 

21st January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our History topic for this term is the Romans. 

 

I have booked a trip to Tolson Museum where the children will spend time 

learning about this time-period. They will take part in activities that will 

teach about The Roman Empire and its impact on Britain.  

 

The trip is on Thursday 27th February 2025 and we will travel by coach. 

 

Children will need to come to school in school uniform as normal. 

 

The trip will take place during the normal school hours. 

 

A packed lunch and drink will be required, all in a disposable bag, as we 

will be throwing it away. 

 

The PTA has kindly donated some money towards the trip, leaving the 

total cost to parents/carers of £12.58 per child. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, both the children and 

the adults at school look forward to the trip. 

 

Miss Douthwaite, 

Year 3 Class Teacher. 

 

 

  

 


